Dear Sir/Madam,

I am emailing in, as | found the questionnaire difficult to fill in and it was far too long.

| am concerned that Warrington are planning more houses that the government have specified
that they have to.

More houses are planned than population growth.

| am not keen on the idea of Warrington becoming a city. It is not needed when we have
Liverpool and Manchester so close.

| like that Warrington is a town and | am proud to be part of that town, otherwise | would have
lived in Manchester if | wanted to be part of a city.

My main concern is that 500 houses are planned for Lymm when no infrastructure is promised.
Lymm can’t cope with the amount of traffic it has to deal with on Rushgreen Road, Danebank
Road and Higher Lane.

Adding more houses off these roads would be unbearable and cause major disruption.

There are not enough doctors and dentists to cope with 12,000 people as it is.

This is too developer led and not enough thought is being given to what the residents want in
Lymm.

We need to keep the greenbelt to maintain the integrity of Lymm.

There are brownfield sites that can be built on first.

| do hope that you take all this into consideration and that all our thoughts are not being put into
one melting pot and discarded.

Residents are more important than developers, as we have to live here.
Please keep this mind when considering your plan.

With kind regards and thank you for the opportunity to give our opinions.






